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MEMORANDUM 
TO: Planning & Zoning Commission 

FROM: Linda Mitchell, Planning Director 

DATE: August 22, 2023 

SUBJECT: Recommendation to Council for Marijuana Regulation Changes 

At their September 6, 2023 meeting, the City Council will be considering the proposed Alcohol 
and Marijuana Control Office (AMCO) adopted marijuana regulation changes provided in your 
packet. 

Below are suggested motions for possible recommendations to make to Council: 

Motion 1: 

Or, 

Motion 2: 

Or, 

Motion 3: 

I move to recommend the City Council take no action, allowing marijuana establishments 
to continue offering exterior walk‐up and drive through window pick‐up services. 
 

I move to recommend the City Council enact an ordinance to prohibit or restrict exterior 
walk‐up and drive through window pick‐up at marijuana retail establishments. 
 

I move to recommend the City Council refer the issue back to the Planning & Zoning 
Commission for further consideration. 
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